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Dear 
 
BCE-FOI-2024-02
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2020.
 
In your request you asked:
 
I am wondering if I can request the data on the average roundabouts per constituency
under the new Boundaries, and also ask what the constituency with the highest and lowest
number is?
 
BCE Response:
 
The Boundary Commission for England has responsibility only for the boundaries of
Parliamentary constituencies. We hold no information about roundabouts.
 
Might I suggest that you refer your request to the Department for Transport :
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-transport
 
I am not sure, however, that they will be able to help you. If not, I suspect that you would
have to contact every one of the 317 principal local authorities in England to enquire
about the number of roundabouts in their areas.
 
I am sorry I can be of no further assistance.
 
Under the provisions of the FOI Act if you are dissatisfied with the response provided
you may wish to ask for an internal review. If this situation arises you should write to:
 
The Acting Secretary to the Boundary Commission for England
2 Marsham Street
London                                      
SW1P 4DF
 
If it transpires you are not content with our response or the internal review, you may apply
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information
Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints
procedure provided by the BCE. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:
 
The Office of the Information Commissioner,






